
AMA Charter #3470  

Dec 20, 2020 

RC Club Information  

President: Chris Roberts  

Vice President: Terry Gilliand  

Secretary: Owen Dwire 

Treasurer: Tom Withem  

Safety Officer: Butch Clark  

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff  

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland  

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Terry Gilliand 

 

Activity Coordinator: Terry Gilliand 

Web: Chris Roberts  

Typical Meeting Agenda 

Welcome 

Approve Agenda 

New member applications 

Reports 

Field Officer 

Safety Officer 

Intro Pilots report 

Treasurer’s report 

Old Business 

New Business 

Auction / Show & Tell 

Q & A  

  

December's Meeting Minutes  

  



  

CAM  December 20, 2020 Meeting Notes: 

  

Terry filled in for Chris today and called the meeting to order at 1:59 p.m.  5 members 

present 

  

November meeting minutes were read and accepted without modification/objection.  

  

Guests/perspective new members: 

None. 

  

Field Report: 

Field looks good.  With the cool weather, the grass is not growing very fast.  Some of the 

white tape is pulling up along the runway.  Additional tape is in the storage building for 

potential replacements. Discussed possibility of using paint to make the center line more 

permanent.  Discussion tabled for inclusion in potential Spring Work Day. 

  

Safety Report: 

Everyone is flying safely with no incidents to report. 

  

Intro Pilot Report:  

Nothing new to report. 

  

Treasurer's Report: 

  
All is well. No change to the checkbook balance of $2,001.72.  The club currently has 30 
paid members.  Dues for 2021 can be remitted at any time between now and the 1 Jan 
due date. 
 
Old Business: 
Reminder - FAA registrations for recreational flyers may be expiring for some folks.  The 
earliest expiration date is 12 Dec 2020.  To see if your registration is about to expire 
and/or to renew your FAA registration, visit FAADroneZone.faa.gov.  Registrations are 
good for 3 years and costs $5.  Please be aware of FAA scam sites charging more than 
$5. 

Still planning on conducting a field day in the spring to repair/rebuild the starting 

tables.  No date has been set. 

  

Vic and Terry are still working on creating a new CAM sign for the front entrance. 

  
Still planning on using Google Meet as a backup meeting solution in the event of 

http://faadronezone.faa.gov/


 

inclement weather over the winter months.  Chris Roberts and Terry Gilliand will initiate a 
trial run with club officers to iron out any details.  
New Business: 
  
Terry briefed us on the upcoming CAM events (see under upcoming events). 
Show and tell: 
Ted Flemming brought in a very nice E-Flite EC-1500 twin motored cargo plane.  The 
aircraft has operating flaps and a rear cargo bay door that can be opened in flight to 
dispense sky divers, candy, etc.  Ted powered the plane with two 2S 5200Mah LiPO 
batteries joined in series.  Ted maidened the plane for us and it flew very well.  It has 
amazing short takeoff capabilities and while Ted didn’t demonstrate on the maiden flight, 
he says it has full aerobatic capabilities.  
  
Upcoming Events: 
 
March 20, 2021 – TRIAD Aeromodelers, Swap Meet, Lexington, NC 
April 24, 2021 – CAM Fly-In 
May 22, 2021 – CAM All Electric Fly-in 
June 12, 2021 – CAM Warbird Event 
Sep 18, 2021 – CAM End of Year Fly-in 
  
Meeting adjourned at 2:08 p.m. 

 

  

NEXT MEETING INFO:  

January 17th, starting at 2 PM 

1200 Drag Strip Road  

Hudson, NC,28638 

  

  

  

 

 

 

Caldwell Aeromodelers 

http://www.caldwellaeromodelers.com/ 

 

Owen Dwire - Secretary 
 

 

http://www.caldwellaeromodelers.com/

